
May 10, 2024

The Honorable TomCole The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chairman RankingMember
House Appropriations Committee House Appropriations Committee
H-307 The Capitol 1036 Longworth House O�ce Building
Washington, D.C. 20515 Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and RankingMember DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Boulevard Drive StormDrain Improvement Project in �scal year 2025.
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of LaMesa, located at 8130 Allison Avenue, La
Mesa, CA 91942. The funding would be used for the construction of a 200 foot-long storm drain box
culvert and include community enhancements by constructing a parklet. The project is an appropriate
use of taxpayer funds because it will mitigate further damages from �oods that LaMesa experienced in
January 2024, and provide much-needed green space for LaMesa residents.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes authorized in
n 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(2) and 5305(a)(4).

I certify that I have no �nancial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

Sara Jacobs
Member of Congress


